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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma 

has conveyed warm greetings and good wishes to the people of the 

State on the festive occasion of Chalo Loku. He expressed his hope 

that the festival of the Nocte community will usher-in peace, harmony 

and prosperity for all.  

In his festival message, Governor said that the festival of Chalo Loku is 

acclaimed for the lively dances and rich cultural heritage of Nocte Tribe. 

He wished that the community leaders and youth continue to preserve it 

for generations to come. Governor offered prayers to Almighty Rang for 

peace and socio-economic wellbeing of all on the auspicious occasion. 
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